
866-432-0335
Phoenix.Community@usdoj.gov

In an effort to keep you informed, we would like to let you
know that the U.S. Department of Justice (DOJ) is

conducting a Civil Pattern or Practice inquiry into the
Phoenix Police Department. The department welcomes this
inquiry to help us understand how we can better serve the

community. 

To provide feedback, give input, or find out more about this
process you can contact the DOJ directly.
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